
Wishing you all a very 

Happy New Year!! 

What an unexpected,   

unpredictable year 2020 

was. We are all very 

hopeful for a better 2021.  

“Let us not look back in anger, 

nor forward in fear, but around 

in awareness.  

          ~James Thurber 
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January, the month that 
was named after the       
Roman God Janus, who is 
the God of Gateways/ God 
of beginnings and endings. 
January is the gateway to 
New year, and everyone 
looks forward to the new       
beginnings, new chances, 
new lifestyles, and new  
adventures. Hence January 
is welcomed with great  
delight and mirth. The   
tradition of setting a new 
year’s resolution is also 
very popular this month.  

January 1 is the first day of 
the first month in the new 
year.  Let’s hope 2021 is a 
better year for everyone 
with good health, good 
cheer and lots and lots of 
social activities resumed!! 

Need help with housekeeping 

or even just putting away and 

organizing those holiday     

decorations? Call the office and     

arrange to have Teresa, our on-staff house-

keeper come down and help you.  

Housekeeping is billed at $20.00 an hour. 

You don’t need to struggle so much...help 

is closer than you think!  

Call Julie to schedule: (608) 846-7900 



We say good-bye to a Dear 

Resident: Karen Paulin 

Karen passed away on       

December 15th after her      

courageous battle with      

cancer. Her loving husband 

George of 43 years always by 

her side. Our sympathies to 

George and their whole    

family. To read her complete 

obituary go to https://

obituaries.record-eagle.com/

obituary/karen-paulin-

1081297964 

NATIONAL DRESS UP YOUR 

PET DAY: 

Thursday, January 14th 

Dress up your pet (or grand-pet) 

in a sweater or costume and bring 

them up to the Garden building to 

get their picture taken or if it’s a 

cat (or dog) and you can’t bring 

them for a photo, take one       

yourself and forward it to                                   

Julie@theparksidevillage.com. 

I will share them with everyone 

and all Parkside pets who           

participate will get a surprise.  

If the weather is nice (and not 

slippery) a mini parade of dressed 

up pets ( & owners?) will start in 

the parking lot and go around the 

circle drive at  2 pm. 

 

CELEBRATING      

NATIONAL       

CHOCOLATE 

CAKE DAY      

Just in case you have to ask, the 
best way to celebrate this holiday is 
by having chocolate cake.  

Wednesday, January 27th. 

Pick up your     

pre-packaged slices to-go in the 
lobby from 10 am—1 pm.           
Like they say... 

“Eat cake it’s somebody’s      
birthday somewhere!” 


